DRIFFIELD NORTHFIELD INFANT SCHOOL

Tel: 257487 26™ March 2019
Dear Parents,

On Thursday 23 May the Y1 children will be visiting Dalby Forest as part of our great outdoors topic. The
cost of the trip is £10.00.

The coach is fitted with seat belts and hired from Bus King and will leave school at 9.15 a.m. and return at
the later time of 4.00p.m.

There will be 51 Y1 children taking part accompanied by the appropriate number of adults. As in all school
activities the children should respect the authority of all the adult helpers and be prepared to do as they are
told.

The children will be provided with a packed lunch from school. If you prefer to provide a packed lunch
from home please complete and return the slip below by Tuesday 2nd April. The children will need
to wear their school sweatshirt, a waterproof coat and sensible footwear as we will be walking through the
forest.

The trip has the approval of the full governing body and is covered by the ERYC Voyager Personal Accident
Insurance Scheme. The staff will carry a mobile phone at all times.

If your child suffers from travel sickness or has any specific medical needs please let us know so that
appropriate arrangements can be made.

If you wish your child to take part in this trip please complete the parental consent form and return to school
with the payment by Monday 13™ May. Please take advantage of our savings scheme to pay weekly — call at
the office for more details.

If you have any questions on our educational visit please do not hesitate to see the visit organisers Miss. Dean
and Mrs. Harmer.
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with a packed lunch from home.
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